Mr. Vanmeerbergen,

My husband and I have lived at 19 Bartlett Crescent for 34 years this April. While the street has needed paving practically that whole time, there is absolutely no reason to install sidewalks on either side of this extremely quiet crescent. The loss to frontal property, trees and parking would be a serious detriment to the enjoyment, usage and selling of our homes.

Also, having to hear about this possible change through newscasts is extremely disrespectful to the residents and taxpayers of this street.

I understand we were to receive a hand delivered communication from the city in regard to this proposed change. We have received absolutely nothing, which is completely outrageous. One would think there would have been a years long dialogue and communication of any sort on this proposal. We are the residents effected after all.

We are asking you as our representative to support the residents of this crescent, and your neighbours, by insisting that this proposal be quashed, or at least inviting the residents to have a say that is not based on a last minute shot gun situation. That is the least we should expect from our city.

Respectfully, Doris and George Forbes